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Greetings Family & Friends!  

We are once again serving in Cambodia for the summer. 

We already have many wonderful stories to share about 

all of the amazing things that God is doing here. The 

children did very well in their school work this school 

year and many tested in the top percentages among 

their peers!  They are also becoming remarkable leaders 

and servants to one another and in their communities. 

Your prayers and support are making a tremendous 

difference in the lives of the children. Much like Jesus did, each day the children are growing in 

wisdom and stature, and in favor with God and man (Luke 2:52).   

The older children at Home of Grace helped us do a VBS at one of the mountain villages.  This 

was the very first VBS for this area. We had an amazing 

response from the community there, and we were so 

pleased to hear that the teacher dismissed school so the 

children could attend the activities. We had over 800 in 

attendance including approximately 700 children and 

over 100 adults. We fed them lunch and the Home of 

Grace children taught them songs and played games. 

Before going home, all of the children received school 

supplies to encourage their education. It was such a 

special time with so many hearing the Gospel message 

for the very first time. All of the prayers and hopes for 

what God will do in lives of the children at Home of Grace is already becoming a reality as we 

see so many of them step into leadership roles like this 

one to serve and teach!  

 

A week after the VBS, we 

conducted a leadership 

training for 91 people in 

four different provinces. 

The purpose was to uplift 

and equip these leaders to 

continue the work of sharing 

the Gospel to those who 

have never heard. Henry led 

the trainings with Bible 

study, devotionals and 

valuable leadership skills.  

http://www.homeofgrace.net/
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The Home of Grace recently received a fun visit from mother and daughter, Kathrine and Callie! 

Callie is a recent National Cathedral School Alumni. Kathrine and her daughter were greeted 

with a special surprise as the children all gathered to greet them in their NCS shirts!   

Kathrine and Callie also surprised the children by presenting them with a large variety of kid’s 
movies. This was so exciting for them all because this is always such a fun treat to have a movie 

night at Home of Grace!  We all really enjoyed their visit and cannot wait until they can return 

to Cambodia to visit them again. 

Thank you to so many of you for all of you faithfulness and continued prayers and support. You 

are a major part of the work that is being done in the hearts and lives of the people of 

Cambodia. God has provided abundantly for Home of Grace Ministry once again.  May God 

continue to richly bless each one of you!  

 In His Service, 

 

 Henry and Neri Tran 

http://www.homeofgrace.net/

